
Notice to Media
November 17, 2010

Press Conference

To the media

Alcobaça Music Academy (AMA) and the Municipality of Alcobaça 
(CMA) are pleased to invite the media to a Press Conference on the 
next day November 22, Monday, at 11h 30 a.m., in the Pequeno 
Auditório of Cine-Teatro de Alcobaça – João d'Oliva Monteiro, 
where it will be presented the guidelines for the next edition of 
International Chamber Music Competition “Cidade de Alcobaça” 
(CIMCA), which will have the presence of Paulo Inácio, Mayor of 
CMA, António Rosa, artistic director of the competition, and Rui 
Morais, director of AMA.

CIMCA is an organization of the CMA and the AMA that has the 
Chamber Music promotion as its main goal, but also tries to fill a 
national gap referring to events that reward the merit of musicians 
and national groups as well foreigners who see our country as an 
opportunity to launch their career, celebrating on the other hand the 
talent creativity and ability of young musicians. 

Taking into account the opportunity and newsworthy of this press 
conference, we request your presence.

Our best regards,

Alcobaça Music Academy
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